
From:                                      Ken Spirito

Sent:                                       Sun, 26 Feb 2017 05:57:47 -0500

To:                                          Kelly, David R. (VDOT)

Cc:                                          Renee Ford; Bert Kelly/Debbie

Subject:                                 Re: SCASG Progress Reports

Ok.  I was under the assumption everything was to be uploaded via the secure Dropbox. That is why it 

was printed, scanned and uploaded the communications to the DoT.  I will get this to you Monday late 

morning by noon.  I have a board meeting during the first part of the morning.

Sent from my iPhone

Ken 

On Feb 25, 2017, at 9:15 PM, Kelly, David R. (VDOT) <David.Kelly@VDOT.Virginia.gov> wrote:

Ken, 

 

I reviewed the progress reports you sent and they are not in the Outook format (pst) with the 

attachments I can open.  Please forward all the original emails that transmitted the progress 

reports to Mr. Muldoon or others at the USDOT.  You can do this by opening up the original 

email and then forward to my VDOT email account David.Kelly@VDOT.Virginia.gov 

 

Dave 

  

 

 

From: Ken Spirito [mailto:KSpirito@flyphf.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 5:09 PM

To: Kelly, David R. (VDOT)

Cc: Parks, Earl (VDOT); Crotts, David C. (VDOT)

Subject: RE: SCASG Progress Reports

 

Renee uploaded it today.

 

From: Kelly, David R. (VDOT) [mailto:David.Kelly@VDOT.Virginia.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 5:08 PM

To: Ken Spirito

Cc: Parks, Earl (VDOT); Crotts, David C. (VDOT)

Subject: RE: SCASG Progress Reports
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Ken, 

 

I just wanted to check on the SCASG progress report request from this past Friday. 

 

Dave 

 

From: Ken Spirito [mailto:KSpirito@flyphf.com] 

Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 1:07 PM

To: Kelly, David R. (VDOT)

Cc: Parks, Earl (VDOT); Crotts, David C. (VDOT)

Subject: Re: SCASG Progress Reports

 

Ok.  Won't be until Tuesday 

Sent from my iPhone 

Ken  

On Feb 17, 2017, at 1:00 PM, Kelly, David R. (VDOT) <David.Kelly@VDOT.Virginia.gov> 

wrote:

Ken,

  

Renee provided me with the SCASG progress reports that go through January 

2015.  Can you provide me with the subsequent reports? 

  

Also, Please provide the original emails that transmitted the progress reports to Mr. 

Muldoon or others at the USDOT.

  

Thanks,

  

Dave 
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